
TOWN OF LOVELL 

SELECTBOARD MEETING 

MARCH 30, 2021 

 

PRESENT: Janice Arsenault, Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith and Larry Fox. 

 

1. Approved March 23, 2021. 

2. Active investigation of vandalism at the Athletic Field. 

3. Purchased a five year warranty on the new backhoe for $4,000.00. 

4. Signed some Quit Claim Deeds. 

5. Steve Goldsmith made a motion to approve all liquor licenses Bob Drew seconded we 

all agreed. Liquor Licenses as follows: 

         Lake Kezar Country Club 

         Quisisana Resort 

         Kezar Lake Marina 

         Severance Lodge 

         The Lodge at Pleasant Point 

         Center Lovell Inn 

         Ebenezer's Pub 

         Sunshine Backpack Food Program 

6. Adjourned at 8:10 pm. 

 


